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Comments: Hello, 

 

As a supporter of Indigenous rights and environmental respect, I am writing to unequivocally support this

proposed withdrawal of mining companies from the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek. 

 

I urge the USDA and the Forest Service to prioritize clean water, the preservation of pristine &amp; sacred lands,

and the immeasurable value of visitors to this area being able to enjoy recreation in the untamed and unpolluted

wild.

 

Respectfully, 

Seth Laursen


